Aug. 6, 1987

Dear Rev. Frantz,

I have had a good response to my letters
of inquiry regarding the Frantz family.
One such response came from Caleb Frantz,

- RD 1 Box 1629, Bethel, PA 19507. He told

me about your book Michael Frantz Descen-
dants. I would very much like to pur-
chase a copy. Please advise me of cost
and I will remit by return mail.

Caleb Frantz mailed me The Genealogy of
the Matthias Frantz Family of Berks Co.,
PA.

I'm really quite new to the field of
genealogy but I've done remarkably well
in less than a year. I started out with
less than three dozen names (the last 3
generations) last November and I now have
over 1200 names in my computer program.
These 1200 are all chained together; no
isolated individuals. 1I've been fortun-
ate (Praise the Lord) and made good con-
tacts by mail. People like Tom Beardsly,
Evelyn Rosemary Frantz, Bernice Eller
and others have provided me with infor-
mation.

I would appreciate all data that you can
provide, and any suggestions of other
people and resources.

Sincerely,
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